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Royal Mail Group - Flu Inoculation Voucher Campaign:

To: All Branches

Dear Colleagues,

Further to LTBs 488/18 and 497/18 a number of questions were raised.

Two of the main enquiries are answered as follows: -

¢ New Recruits are included in the ‘Free Flu Jab’ scheme.

e Any member 15 miles or over from a Lloyds Pharmacy can use an alternative company
Chemist more conveniently located to obtain the Flu Jab and will be reimbursed on provision

of a receipt, paid via T&S.

There were also requests for two NHS posters; ‘Catch it. Bin it. Kill it.” and ‘Guidance for Hand-
Washing’ which are attached to this LTB.

Yours sincerely
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Dave Joyce
National Health, Safety & Environment Officer
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